
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2012 

 

Mayor and Members of Council 

Re: Denial of Request for Delegation – Traffic Safety Concerns – Blackacres 
Boulevard and Yew Tree Garden Area 

We are very concerned that a request for delegation before the Civic Works Committee to 
address the above-noted matter has been denied by the Committee.  I respectfully request that 
Council direct the Civic Works Committee to permit the delegation at their May 14, 2012 
meeting. 
 
As noted in our letter to the Committee, the neighbourhood has been requesting, for a number 
of years, that the City of London address the traffic safety issues in our neighbourhood.  
Specifically, we have requested that a stop sign or some other remedy be provided in our 
neighbourhood to address these concerns.  The response from City staff has been less than 
satisfactory, leaving us with no other option then to seek delegation status before the Civic 
Works Committee to ask that staff be required to address the concerns of the neighbourhood. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Steven Craig 
281 Blackacres Boulevard 
London, Ontario 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 

 

 


